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Nursery Security Policy
This policy will outline how we allow access to the nursery whilst keeping the nursery secure.

Front door, gates, and buzzer system
· No students, volunteers, parents, or new staff should ever let people into the nursery.
· Only staff who know/ are able to recognise parents or carers are allowed to open the front gate using the intercom system and recognising them though the pre-toddler window. 
· If there is a person at the front gate who is not known:
1. They should be politely asked why they want to come into the nursery. 

2. If they are not expected or do not have a booked visit, they must be met at the gate and their identification confirmed.

3. If you feel unsure about the identity or reason for a person wanting access to the nursery DO NOT LET THEM IN AND SEEK SUPPORT FROM THE MANAGER OR A MEMBER OF MANAGEMENT. 
· Visitors to the nursery must sign into the visitor’s book and be accompanied at all times- taking their mobile phones for safeguarding and placing it in the mobile phone security box. 
Adopted by the Directors: August 2013. This policy is reviewed the same period annually except where there is a change in circumstance. Review Date: 7th August 2023. Next Review Date: 7th August 2024. Reviewed by: Gabriel Ezemah.

NB: From 02/12/2022 all policies are electronically signed off as an e-signature by writing my full name in italics.
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